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2 March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers        
 
School Visit to Maritime Museum 
 
As part this term’s learning on Voyage of the Mystery, children in years 3, 4, 5 & 6 will visit the 
Maritime Museum as follows: 
 

Year 3 & 4 
Friday 25 March  
 

Year 5 & 6 
Wednesday 30 March  
 

 
Kea School Friends are very kindly funding the coach transport, however we are asking 
parents to pay the £5.95 entry to the museum.   This is a voluntary contribution request.  
Please bear in mind that if high numbers of parents do not pay, the school may have to cancel 
the visit.  A payment request has been sent to your Parent Pay account.   
 
Children will need to take a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles) with them on this day 
and wear their normal school uniform.  Packed lunches can be ordered from the school kitchen 
by completing and returning the order form overleaf.   
 
Please complete the permission slip below and packed lunch order form (if applicable) and 
return to the school office by Wednesday 9 March 2022.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katherine Hunkin 
Headteacher 
 

 
School Visit to Maritime Museum 

 
I give permission for my child:  ________________________________ (insert name) in  
Year _______to attend the Maritime Museum and to travel by coach. 
 
 
Signed:  __________________________________  Date:  _____________________ 
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